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Scott Taylor
From: Scott Taylor <sa-taylor@cox.net>Sent: Monday, August 29, 2016 11:14 PMSubject: FIRST LEGO League Oklahoma 2016 -Animal Allies Post 8-29-16.1

This is Tootsie.  She is more than just a pet, she is my buddy.  While I provide her with food, medicine, and shelter; she in return provides affection, security, and occasionally some pest control.    In less than 12 hours we will start the FIRST LEGO League Animal Allies Challenge where we will help guide the children of Oklahoma as they research how humans and animals work together to our mutual benefit.  On August 30th at 11AM CT the challenge will be released at the following site http://www.firstinspires.org/resource-library/fll/animal-allies-challenge-updates-and-resources.   As coaches and mentors it is our responsibility to do our very best for our teams by demonstrating the FIRST core values, inspiring our students to try harder, and providing them with the tools and environment that they need to succeed in their efforts.  Over the next few weeks you may feel challenged yourself, and when you do, remember that you are not just changing the lives of your little group, but you are helping to shape our culture, our community, and our future.  Your actions have a butterfly effect that will ripple across our state for years to come.  So thank you all for the work that you have already put into organizing your teams and all of the work you are about to invest.    Now let’s go make some fun.   -Scott Taylor   
(If you have received this message and wish to be removed from the list, please send me a note & I’ll do my best to get you out of the system.  On the other hand, if you know of someone that would benefit from these messages and would like to have them added to the list, please send me a completely different kind of note and I’ll get them on the list.  If you were supposed to receive this message you don’t have to do anything further, but thanks for reading this far into the disclaimer anyway.) 


